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TOWNSHIP OF LONG HILL, NEW JERSEY 

NOTICE TO BIDDERS

REQUEST FOR BIDS 
SALE OF TOWNSHIP WASTEWATER SYSTEM 

Long Hill Township (the “Township”) is soliciting bids for the sale of the Township’s 
Wastewater System, as more fully described in the Request for Bids available from the 
Municipal Clerk’s office, 915 Valley Road, Gillette, NJ 07933, and which are available from 
said office weekdays between the hours of 8:30 am to 4:30 pm (M, T, Th), 8:30 am to 6:30 pm 
Wed., and 8:30 am - 2:30 pm Fri., telephone number (908) 647-8000 x215.  Electronic copies of 
the RFB can also be downloaded from the Township’s website: http://www.longhillnj.gov/.  Bids 
must be submitted in the form provided in the bid packet. 

These bids are being solicited pursuant to N.J.S.A. 40:62-3 et seq.  Sealed bids must be 
received by the Township no later than May 30, 2019 and must be accompanied by a bid 
bond in the amount of $20,000. Bids that are not received by 10:00 a.m. at the Municipal 
Clerk’s office will be rejected.  

In the event that the Township receives a favorable bid(s), a question will be placed on the 
November 2019 General Election ballot regarding whether the Township should sell the 
Wastewater System.  If a majority of the legal voters voting in the election authorize the sale, the 
agreement of sale will be awarded by the Township to the highest responsible bidder, as set forth 
in the Request for Bids and in accordance with applicable laws.   
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